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8th January 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Community Hub Support for Families in Need 

 
We are very aware of the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on individuals and families within the 
community.  I would like to remind you that help is available if you feel you may need additional 
support.   
 
In March 2020, West Sussex County Council set up the Community Hub.  The Community Hub is in 
place to help and support individuals and families in need during the pandemic, offering practical 
support which may include the provision of food and essential household supplies.  
 
Contact is totally confidential and is available seven days a week, between 8am and 8pm when staff 
will be on hand to respond to enquiries.  You can find more information and request support online at: 
 

www.westsussex.gov.uk/covid19communityhub 
 

Alternatively, if you prefer to speak to someone you can telephone: 033 022 27980 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Goodwin 
Headteacher 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
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